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A special meeting of the Board of Supervisors of Albemarle County, Virginia, was called on April 
24, 2018, at 6:30 p.m., at the Martin Luther King Performing Arts Center, 1562 Dairy Road, 
Charlottesville, VA 22903, to allow Supervisors to attend the Nehemiah Action meeting.  The subject of 
the meeting was affordable housing.  The Chair called the special meeting, for the purposes of allowing a 
quorum of Board members to convene an open meeting to attend and speak at the Nehemiah Action 
meeting.  
  

Only three Board members were present, Mr. Norman Dill, Mr. Ned Gallaway and Ms. Ann 
Mallek, no action was taken, and the meeting adjourned.  
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